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Thank you to everyone who donated a pair of shoes for the SCS Barefoot 
Day recently. Our Prep School 
children, some of the parents 
and even our teachers spent the 
day barefoot after donating the 
pair of shoes they had on their 
feet at the start of the day. It is 
good to know that there will be 
people in our community who 
will benefit from this collection. 
Well done, SCS! 

The sound of drums pulsated through the Resource Centre on Thursday morning as we ended the second term with our Awards Assembly, 
during which our children were recognised for their achievements and hard work throughout the term. It was wonderful to see how our 
children encouraged one another, even cheering when a classmate was called up. As usual the Bush Lore and General Knowledge Quiz 
awards created much excitement, with some surprise achievers walking away with the certificate. It was a short term, but certainly 
eventful and productive!  

Term 2 Awards Assembly 

We welcome our 
Prep School chil-
dren back for the 
start of the third 
term on a beauti-
ful chilly Lowveld 
morning. The con-
stant 'chatter' and 
huge smiles were a 
welcome sight for 
all our teachers. 
We look forward to watching our youngsters enjoy another term of unique 
learning experiences put together by dynamic and dedicated teachers.  

Welcome Back Congratulations! 

Green Awards 

The following Green Awards were pre-
sented at assembly on Friday, 28 July:  

Ronan du Toit, Oliver Shoebotham, Carli 
de Waal, Vutisani Nkuna, Tumisho Ma-
khubela, Katlego Morema, Carlo Dos 
Santos and Sophia-Louise du Preez 

SCS Barefoot Day  


